
Here we go, slipping into March with a little bit of cooler weather again, right after 
enjoying some unseasonably warm temperatures in the last week of February.  Okay, 
who else was hoping it would last longer??  I know I sure was, especially when it was 
nice enough to wear some shorts again.  However, I may have scared a few people 
with my white legs (whoops...sorry)!  Oh well, after a good laugh, there’s still the un-
wavering desire for warmer weather to be here yet again.   
 
But for now, as I sit here in a jacket looking out over the marina, it begs the ques-
tion...did you get a chance to work on any of those projects aboard your boat?  For 
me, I ended up getting an opportunity to work on a few of my own aboard Against the 
Wind.  It was nice, enjoying one of the warmer days, working on some 12V wiring 
and L.E.D. deck lighting.  Now when I go to BBQ on my back deck in the evening, I 
can actually see what I’m cooking without holding a flashlight in between my teeth 
(what a novel concept)!  So slowly but surely, projects are being checked off one by 
one, equating being closer to spending some quality and relaxing time on the water! 
 
However, as reality reals us back in from day dreaming about being out playing on the 
boat, we do have some positive news regarding COVID.  Recently, San Mateo County 
advanced to the Red tier, moving out of the more restrictive Purple tier, which allows 
certain businesses and activities to open back up.  For additional information on what 
is reopening, and to what capacity, please visit the following: https://cmo.smcgov.org/
press-release/feb-23-2021-confronting-covid-state-loosens-restrictions-san-mateo-
county  But, we’re not out of the woods yet; please continue being diligent about so-
cial distancing, wearing your face masks and washing your hands. 
 
Swaying towards the nuts and bolts of marina biz: 
 

 Dock appeal in the marina, is the same as curb appeal in a neighborhood.  Please 
help us keep our docks looking their best with keeping your boat & slip clean and 
clear of unnecessary items.  Additionally, no items are to be stored on the docks 
or fingers.  

 Hoses degrade in the sun and environment.  If you are replacing your hose, please 
do not put the old one in the garbage cans at the head of the dock.  Please place it 
outside the bins for easy pick-up, or take it to one of the conveniently located 
dumpsters at the head of dock 1, or in the middle parking lot.   

 Dock carts are a limited commodity at each dock.  Please be considerate of others 
needing one, by taking the cart back to the head of the dock once you have fin-
ished taking things to/from your boat. 

 
Last but not least - Thank you to those who have submitted pictures for our newsletter.  
If you haven’t had a chance to submit one, or two, of your favorite boating, sunset/
sunrise or nature pictures, you can still email them to: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org.  
We will be featuring a new picture each month on our upcoming newsletters for eve-
ryone to enjoy. 

 
Until our courses cross paths again, may the winds be fair, and the seas fol-
lowing.  Keep calm and boat on my friends!  
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 

 
Brisbane Marina 

400 Sierra Point Parkway 
Brisbane, CA 94005 

 

CONTACT : 
   Phone: 650-583-6975  
   Fax:     650-583-6978  
   Email: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org 

   website: www.brisbaneca.org 
 
STAFF: 
 
  Harbormaster: 
     Andrew Rehberg 
 
  Administrative Assistant:  
     Teresa Camarda 
    
  Maintenance: 
     Chris Redfield 
     Doug Messing  
 
  Marina Services Director:   
    Randy Breault        
 
              
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 Where’s Me Lucky Pot O’Gold?? 
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2021 Tide Tables are now 
available in the marina office 

Get yours today 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

An Update from SPYC: 
 

In order to align SPYC with San Mateo's current guidelines, the club will be enforcing new club use rules 
recently put in place.  The rules are as follows:  

  
- Masks must be worn unless eating or drinking.   
- Inside the club is restricted to 25% capacity(12 people). 
- Drinks must be accompanied with a meal. 
- Socially distance when multiple families are in club. 
- Follow San Mateo County guidelines. 
  
If you have any questions about what you can or can't do at the club please contact the Commodore, Dylan 
Garrett. 

 

 ~ A fiery sky to start your day ~ 
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